
MUSIC 

Back in November, parishioners were asked to complete a Music Survey, which was available both online and in 
paper form in the bulletin.  The goal of the survey was to help us take stock of our current music ministry as a 
whole, in an effort to review, with your help, what we do well and to discover areas of potential change and/or  
improvement. More than 180 parishioners responded to the survey, which is the highest response to any survey we 
have undertaken here at St. John. Many thanks to all who participated and who took the time to provide such  
detailed feedback. The overall data results have been tabulated, and the report is published below. Our next step is 
to study and analyze all the thoughtful and thorough answers provided in the comment sections of the survey to see 
what trends and conclusions can be drawn, and we'll be publishing more information in the coming weeks. 






